
• MASH@uvu.edu 
• 801-863-8212 
• https://www.uvu.e

du/military-a�liat
ed/ 

Contact US
Fall 2025 priority 
registration opened April 
7.  If you will be using VA 
Education Benefits, 
please remember to 
submit a class schedule 
form using the website.

What a blast we had at this year’s MASH Boots on Base Kickball 
Tournament! The competition was fierce and the fun was nonstop. 
Congratulations to Cabinet for taking the win over the MASH 
students in an exciting showdown!

Missed out this time? Don’t worry—mark your calendars and join us 
next year for more fun, teamwork, and friendly rivalry. We can’t wait 
to see you on the field!

The UVU VA Work Study program offers part-time, flexible 
employment in the Military-Affiliated Student Hub for eligible 
students using GI Bill® benefits. To apply for summer, email your 
application to mash@uvu.edu. For details, visit the program’s 
webpage.

Submit Class Schedule

Upcoming Events

Dear Supporters

NEWSLETTERISSUE | 25 | JUNE 2025

• June 5 - Jumanji (Student Courtyard 9 
pm)

• June 10- Red Cross Blood Drive (Science 
Building)

• June 12 - Pirates of the Caribbean 
(Student Courtyard 9 pm)

• June 13 -  Fresh Food Friday (Demo 
Kitchen)

• June 27 -  Fresh Food Friday (Demo 
Kitchen)

• June 19 - Princess and the Frog (Student 
Courtyard 9 pm)

• June 26 - A Quiet Place (Student 
Courtyard 9 pm)


